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Workplace Incident at FHL Tower Site 

Fijian Holdings Limited (FHL) has been informed of a workplace incident reported 

on 25 November 2024 at the FHL Tower construction site, which involved two 

workers sustaining injuries. Our thoughts and prayers are with those affected and 

their families during this difficult period. 

FHL Tower is currently an active construction site under the management of the 

main contractor. FHL will work closely with the contractor, and authorities to ensure 

that the due process is followed. 

As a result of this incident, the opening of the FHL Tower has been postponed. This 

decision reflects our commitment to prioritizing safety and ensuring the highest 

standards of care and responsibility. 

We will continue to provide updates to our shareholders as more information 

becomes available. 

                            ______ END _______ _
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For further information, please contact Mereoni Matavou on 3305017 or email 

Mereoni. Matavou@fiiianholdinqs.com. fi 
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